Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 3:56 PM

**Subject:** Starting WING Consultation with supporting parishes

## Dear Clerks

The representatives from the ten local councils (including yours) that support the WING campaign have been working hard and we are now in a position to start the process of consultation with all of you. WING has objected to the application for outline planning permission from the North Witney developer and we submitted a full report that sets out our reasons for objection. This report is now available to read on the website that WING has set up – www.Witney.ing

The report has collated the views and opinions from all ten local councils to produce what we feel is a representative 'best fit'. We will be seeking feedback from your council in due course but, as a starting point, we request that you add an item on the agenda for your next meeting to note that WING has submitted a report and to ask your Councillors to read it and give their feedback.

The representatives from the ten local councils who make up the WING committee have been cc'd to this email. If you have any questions please speak to your representative for help and advice.

We will be in touch again in due course to gather your feedback.

Best wishes

Mark McCappin